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Kogarah 
Secondary Schools 
Community Consultation

The NSW Department of Education is seeking input from schools and 
the community in the Kogarah-Rockdale area to understand their 
preferences for educational offerings for years 7-12.  
They are specifically interested in feedback regarding high school enrolment decision-making 
and proposals for future arrangements at James Cook Boys Technology and Moorefield Girls 
high schools.  

How do I get involved?

The consultation process includes  a short survey and workshops. 

The department values the input and insights of the community to inform 
its recommendations and decisions on educational offerings. 

Scan the QR code or visit edu.nsw.link/Kogarah-Rockdale to take our 
survey, register for a workshop or to learn more.

Consultation timeline

Consultation 
commences and 
surveys open.

Through to the end of term. 
Workshops with parents/carers, 
staff, special interest groups and the 
general public will be hosted.

Survey closes. 
Consultation concludes.

http://edu.nsw.link/Kogarah-Rockdale

